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 August SSPTF meeting will be electronic. Kristin Harris will fill in for Brandi Brannon during her maternity 

leave. 

 

 Student Success Pathway Coordinator Report: 
o Progress on pathway document including areas/departments covered to date: 

 Currently covering departments/areas/processes of the “Progress” phase. July meeting 
will included a report from Counseling Services (other than advising) and Student 
Activities.  
  

o Academic Coaching update 
 Brandi & Sjohonton are seeing students referred by counselors for the summer 

semester (probation, suspension, developmental, early alert, and referrals) and planning 
fall activities.  

 A total of 3250 contacts were made/sent to students in Spring 2016 by the Student 
Success department.  

 
o Mini grant update 

 To date, 13 of the 18 approved projects for grant year one have been completed.  
 Applications are now being accepted for mini-grants proposals for Fall 2016. 

 
o CSA Resource Guide  

 Updated degree plan worksheets have been linked to the Resource Guide for 16-17. 
 

o The Peer Mentoring program is set to kickoff this Fall 2016. A total of twelve mentor positions (6 
at both the Vernon and Century City locations) will be funded through a grant from the Vernon 
College foundation. Interviews & selection of mentors has begun. Training of mentors will take 
place this week and also next month.  
 

o Four advising workshops/trainings are available via Canvas through the summer/end of grant 
year 1 (September 30) for professional development opportunities. 

 
o Activities planned for Fall: 

 Five Chaps Express sessions have been scheduled during the first four weeks of the 
upcoming fall semester, including a session for new/incoming athletes.  

 Private Chaps Express sessions completed for Cosmetology, Surgical Tech, and LVN. 
Sessions are scheduled for Pharmacy Tech, and Skills Training Center in August. 

 Fall “Student Success Series” scheduled for each of the first six Thursdays of the fall 
semester from 12:20-1 and 5-5:30pm on both the Vernon Campus and at CCC each day. 
Each week will focus on a different study skills topic. These free workshops are available 
for all students.  

 Consultants hired to provide a “Proactive Advising” workshop on Friday, September 16. 
 

Submitted by: Brandi Brannon, Student Success Pathway Coordinator 7/25/16. 


